
Goolwa Camera Club Report. 
 
The Goolwa Camera Club had its regular Exhibition meeting on Wednesday March 9th at the Scout 
Hall, Goolwa North. 
The 10am software training session had a few attendees and the workshop on Bird Photography at 
11am, with Mr Brad Hodge of Currency Creek was very well attended with some 25 members 
present. Members later congratulated Mr Hodge on a very informative and easy to understand 
session. 
 
Mr Brad Hodge was also the judge for the afternoon exhibition assessment  and had 118 entries to 
judge, he noted that the standard at Goolwa just keeps getting better and better and congratulated 
members on their work. Brad encouraged the author of the Image of the Month to submit it in the 
upcoming South Australian Photographic Federation Exhibition. 
 
The successful exhibitors were: 
 
Colour Projected Digital Image (PDI): 
 1st place: “Is Anyone There?” By Beth Nixon 
2nd place: “Summer Evening” by Sue Warner 
3rd place: “Egret Hiding” by Kerri Godwin 
Merits awarded to Marnie Dixon. Peter Bowey. Maureen Godwin & Kerri Godwin. 
 
Mono PDI: 
1st place: “Only Birds Use This” by Roger Shelden. 
2nd place: ”Morning Cruise” by Grant Petras 
3rd place: “Stark Stilt” by Roger Shelden 
Merits awarded to Maureen Godwin & John Firth 
 
Set Subject (Birds) PDI: 
1st place & IMAGE OF THE MONTH: “Sparrow on Fennel” by Kerri Godwin 
2nd place: “Blue Green & Gold” by Stuart Roberts 
3rd place: “little Bird Big Voice” by Wendy Ferry 
Merits awarded to Marnie Dixon. Bobbe Gubbins & Don Cannan 
 
PRINTS Open: 
1st place: “Mesquite Walk” by Grant Petras 
2nd place: Port Elliot Rocks” by Grant Petras 
3rd place: “The Rose” by Sue Warner 
 
The next Goolwa Camera Club meeting is at The Scout Hall, Goolwa North on Wednesday 13th  
April. Visitors welcome. More information at www.goolwacamera.club 
 
Prepared by Grant Petras 


